
 UPPER DART 

Wow what a 

week! We 

have been 

planning and 

writing a story 

in Upper Dart 

this week and this has been our main 

focus. I was impressed by the creativity 

and thought that went into the plan-

ning stage and the quality of the writing 

I have seen so far has been very high. 

We have been looking at all sorts in 

maths this week and Upper Dart have 

been working really hard to keep up 

their numeracy skills and complete their 

tasks. In art we have being studying an 

American sculptor called Kimmy 

Cantrell and we have made wall masks 

inspired by his work. The results are still 

coming in and they look stunning! An-

other fantastic week Upper Dart well 

done and have a happy half term. Miss 
Thompson & Mrs Carr.   

This week in Upper Dart we have been 

investigating surface tension. We con-

ducted an experiment 

into how many droplets 

of water we could fit 

onto different coins and 

then we completed a 

challenge to see how 

many bubbles we 

could blow inside a 

bubble, inside a bub-

ble, inside a bubble. 
Mrs Reynolds 

LOWER DART 

As we wind down towards 

a week off Seesaw after a 

very unusual half term, we 

have continued to see 

some wonderful learning in 

Lower Dart. The word of the 

week has been beautiful!  

Jack F. wowed us with 

some beautiful joined up handwriting;  Ivy 

accepted a spelling challenge from me 

and recorded a video of herself spelling 

the word beautiful! We have had some 

beautiful dragon pictures 

from our drawing tutorial 

and Martha finished her 

beautiful book and shared 

a beautiful review with me 

on Seesaw. And see if you 

can spot who has some 

eggs incubating … can't 

wait to see some beautiful chicks when 

they hatch! Thank you for all of you for 

continuing to brighten our days with your 

learning and your messages. 

Our learning superhero this week has to be 

Ivy. Throughout lockdown, her positivity 

and enthusiasm to challenge herself in her 

learning has been out-

standing. Happy half term 

to everyone! Mrs Rolls 

This week in Lower Dart we 

have been building dens 

and conducting experi-

ments into how many coins 

a tin foil boat can hold be-

fore it sinks!  Mrs Reynolds 

WEBBURN 

After a half term 

of home learning 

Webburn have 

continued to 

amaze us-we 

are so proud of 

all of you! The 

children have 

made some superb dens and baked 

some delicious treats. A special well 

done this week to James, who com-

pleted a huge set of difficult maths 

challenges. Also, after hearing the story 

"Oi Frog", Zac did the most amazing 

piece of writing, and Noah did a spec-

tacular performance acting out the 

rhymes with his cat mask and bossy cat 

voice! Jack has been superbly resilient  

and has posted lots of maths tasks. Well 

done everyone. Mrs Dawson 

This week we have looked at the Olym-

pics and some of you have made an 

Olympic torch. Today we had the Paint 

a rock activity and I look forward to 

seeing what you all come up with. Well 

done Webburn! Miss Knott 


